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February 28, 2018 

On Saturday, April 7th, the 121 Red Arrows Air Cadet Squadron Pipes and Drums Band is 

hosting a Concert and Silent Auction in the Guelph CVI Gymnasium. This event serves as a 

fundraiser for the Cadet Pipes and Drums Band to be able to purchase Highland dress and 

equipment for the members.  

The 121 Red Arrows Air Cadet Squadron Pipes and Drums Band is part of the Air Cadet 

League of Ontario. The Pipes and Drums Band promotes the learning of music as part of the 

Cadet Programme. Tuition for all interested cadets is provided at no charge and for many 

cadets this is the first time they have the opportunity to play an instrument.  Cadets can 

choose to learn the Bagpipes, Bass, Tenor or Snare drums. 

In addition to performing at the Squadron parades, the Pipes and Drums Band performs at the 

Remembrance Day Parade as well as other events such as the Fergus Highland Festival and 

Guelph and Puslinch Christmas Parades. The Band also competes in local and regional 

competitions against other Cadet Squadrons. 

Without the support of local community businesses, we would be unable to reach the 

financial requirements to provide the Pipes and Drum Band members with the Highland dress 

and equipment they use for these performances. 

I would like the opportunity to introduce your business to the 100+ attendees at this event. 

Would you or your business be willing to donate goods or services to our cause? 

The Squadron is a non-profit organization/registered charity with the Canada Revenue 

Agency so your donation is fully tax-deductible. The registered charity name is 121 RED 

ARROWS SQUADRON ROYAL CANADIAN AIR CADETS and the Registration 

Number is 130387665 RR0061 

The 121 Red Arrows Air Cadet Squadron Pipes and Drums Band thanks you for your 

support. If you have any questions, please call or email Nick Whelan using the contact 

information below. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Whelan 

On behalf of the 121 Red Arrows Squadron Sponsorship Committee Chair 

Email: kiwieyevet@hotmail.com 

Ph: 519-654-2040 


